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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jan Connell <connellj1998@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:50 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Benton County and I strongly urge you to oppose SB 2004-A. I have owned 8 apartment units 
since 2006 and have always respected the rights of my tenants including responding to any concerns/repairs 
they experience. I feel this legislation does not fairly address the rights of landlords.  
Thank you for your vote in opposition to this bill. 
Jan Connell 


